
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Friday 11th March 2022 

 

Dear families, 

 

We have been closely monitoring the COVID-19 infection rates within the academy 

and alongside this, working to all recent Government guidance. In response to this, 

we have made the decision to reinstate certain elements and routines within the 

school day. 

 

From Monday 14th of March the one way system will be removed, so that there is 

access to the disabled bay in the car park (for those families who are blue badge 

holders only). Please be aware that the car park is only to be used in this circumstance. 

This is the system which was established pre COVID-19 and used consistently. Doing 

this, will also allow staff to be within the classrooms supporting pupils at an earlier 

time in the school day.  

I appreciate areas of the entrance and exit route may feel crowded, which is why we 

would encourage you to take your time when exiting the academy. Please exit the 

academy grounds by walking back up the path in which you normally enter. 

 

Whole school assemblies will also be reinstated. Please be assured that we will 

respond appropriately if there are any increases in cases within the academy or 

amendments to Government guidance. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

 
Mrs L Hadfield 

Principal 
  


